
 

LETTER OF CLARIFICATION    

        

                

                

 

To Whom It May Concern 
12 July 2014  

 

UFUN GROUP LTD  

 

We write to state that our Company has recently received many enquiries from the public and our close 

associates in respect of the promotion of “Utokens” and other UFUN scheme promoted by UFUN Group 

Ltd and companies related to UFUN Group.  

 

Please take notice that Bina Puri Holdings Bhd through its associate Bina Puri Holdings (Thailand) Ltd are 

ONLY collaborating to develop a Property in Bangkok, Thailand under the project name of “BANGKOK 

MARINA RESORT & SPA” to which our relationship is only as Shareholders in a Company developing the 

said Project known as “Bangkok Property Co Ltd”. Please note that there is NO PARTNERSHIP being 

created.  

 

Therefore, BINA PURI is not linked with “Utokens” and DO NOT PARTICIPATES in any promotions of 

“Utokens” or any other promotions by UFUN Group or Company related to UFUN.  

 

A letter of protest was issued out to UFUN Group to refrain them from informing their customers that Bina 

Puri is a joint venture partner for the “Utokens” promotion.  

 

 We reserved all our rights to take whatever action necessary to protect our Group’s interest.  

 

LETTER OF CLARIFICATION prepared and issued on behalf of Bina Puri Holdings Berhad. For more 

information, please contact Surati Sujor at 013 2660207  or surati@binapuri.com.my  

BINA PURI HOLDINGS BHD 
No. 88, Wisma Bina Puri, 

Jalan Bukit Idaman 8/1, 
Selayang 68100, 

Selangor Darul Ehsan. 
Tel. : +603 6136 3333 
Fax : +603 6136 9999 

www.binapuri.com.my 
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